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MOOSE TRAXMOOSE TRAX

Dear Parents,

Thank you for coming out last week and supporting our Altitude
Veterans Day Parade. This is an amazing event that honors and
celebrates our veterans, active duty military, and first responders. The
sacrifices that they and their families make, so we can enjoy the
freedoms and lifestyles we have, is an important reminder for us all. It
was such a great day and hopefully, a memory our students will have for
the rest of their lives. It’s not everyday you get to participate in a
parade!

We’d like to thank all the participants who gave their time to create this
one-of-a-kind experience. Thank you to the Aurora Police Department,
Aurora Fire and Rescue, and Buckley Space Force for starting and
closing out the parade. A special thanks to our Altitude PTCO - Tiffany
Wells, for decorating the VIP Hospitality Room, and Michelle Yardeny for
providing the food for our honored guests. We also absolutely loved the
flyovers from the three T-5 Navy/USAF trainers! We thank everyone for
not taking all we have for granted. Happy Veterans Day!

 



MOOSE TRAXMOOSE TRAX

The Marvelous Moose Showcase (MMS) is coming soon on Wednesday,
December 4 from 5:30 until 7:00 pm. The showcase allows every student
at Altitude to feature a project they built, research they may have done,
or display a talent they have.We use design-thinking (the Launch Cycle) to
help guide our students in creating their passion project or grade level
project. This night symbolizes our students and their interests. They are
problem solvers and critical thinkers, and they use their new skills to
highlight and fix what they have created. The MMS is where they launch to
an audience! The theme for this first showcase is “The Wizard of Oz”!
Please join us, and feel free to dress to impress and follow the yellow
brick road!

The gift drive for our sister school, Polton Elementary, will begin on
December 2 right after we return from Thanksgiving break.Please be on
the lookout for more information shortly and thank you in advance for
helping us help others during the holiday season! This is a great time to
discuss Altitude’s RISE values at of Responsibility, Integrity, Service, and
Empathy. Thank you for modeling the importance of serving others and
demonstrating that the best gift is the feeling you get when you give to
others.

Lastly, we are thankful for your support of Altitude Elementary – our
students, staff, and learning community. Thank you for helping us build a
community that loves school and loves learning. We are Moose Nation!
Happy Thanksgiving!

Scott



Please click HERE to read about the CDC Guidelines on how to decide 
if your child is too sick to attend school. 

Questions or concerns? Email Nurse Carmen at
ctrimborn2@cherrycreekschools.org

DONATION 
INFORMATION

November 27 -29:  NO SCHOOL
December 2 - 13: Polton Holiday Drive
December 4: Prepared Parent University @ 8:15
December 4: Marvelous Moose Showcase @ 5:30
December 12: Choir Concert @ 6:30
December 16 - 20: PTCO Holiday Shop
December 23 - January 6: WINTER BREAK

Polton Holiday Drive -
Helping Families in

Need

Click           for

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RcdCmU4SYXwmVhJrA3Pyk0gP0MTDClkF/view
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/domain/6498
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/domain/6498
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/domain/6498


District Media Waiver
Responses

from Parent Forms

If you would like to change any of your District Media
Waiver responses, please email Allie Crocker at

acrocker@cherrycreekschools.org. Please be specific on
which question you would like to change and please add

your students First and Last name in your email. 

Deadline for changes: Friday, December 6th

Do you give your permission and approval for the District to
use any and all photographs and video footage of your child
in presentations about our schools, programs, and people,
which presentations may be distributed and shared with the
public by the District? 
( ) Yes ( ) No

Do you give your permission and approval for outside media
outlets to interview and/or use your child's image or video
footage of your child in their publications? (ex. 9news)
( ) Yes ( ) No



Thank You to Everyone
Who Attended Our

Veterans Day Parade!



Marvelous Moose Showcase is right around the corner!
 Dress fancy, dress up like Wizard of Oz or wear pink (Glinda), 

Black (Elphaba) or Green (visitor to the Emerald City). 
We can't wait to see you for a WICKED good night!



ALTITUDE IA CLUBS 
Tuesday Clubs 7-7:45 am - Jan 14, 21, 28, Feb 4, 11
Thursday Clubs 2:45-3:30 pm Jan 16, 23, 30 Feb 6, 13
There will be a $25 club fee 

Art From Around the World
Mrs. Berger-GC Room

3rd--5th Graders--Thursdays PM

Spring Choir Club
Mr. Kerr- Music Room

3rd- 5th Grades - Tuesdays PM

Cartooning Club

Come learn about and create art from around the
world. We may do origami, weaving, batik or other
awesome art forms. (If anyone has a special skill
and wants to come teach please let me know).

 Jump Rope Club 
Mr. Mundy-Gym

                 2nd-5th Grades - Tuesdays AM 

Ready to learn and improve your single rope, long
rope and double dutch? Come join the Jumping
Moose Club with Mr. Mundy. It’s a great way to get
some exercise before school starts.

Choir follows a different schedule and will meet on Tuesday afternoons from 2:45-3:30 on the following
dates: 1/14, 1/21, 1/28, 2/4, 2/11, 3/25, 4/1, 4/8, 4/15, 4/22. Our spring choir concert will be on Monday, April
28 at 6:30pm. Students will be asked to arrive at 6:00pm in the cafeteria. Choir is limited to 50 students
and costs $50.00 for an enrollment fee. All students will receive a t-shirt and also get to perform on the
spring choir concert, sing the National Anthem at Coors Field (Date TBD) and sing on the combined Fox
Ridge Middle School Concert (4/29). 5th graders in choir club will get to also perform at the Cherokee Trail
Celebration of the Arts Concert on 2/11 with a rehearsal at CTHS after school on 2/4.

If you are interested in signing up, please fill out the following Google Form: Choir Sign Up Link

Mr. Hay-Art Room
3rd-5th Grades - Thursdays PM

Want to learn how to draw like a pro? Join 
Cartooning Club every Thursday after school to
learn skills and tricks that will have you drawing
like your favorite animators. Let’s get creating! 

Fill out registration online at this
link between Friday Nov 22 and
Tuesday December 10. You will
receive notification and a
RevTrak link to pay if your
student was selected by
December 20. 

https://forms.gle/prxhJ73Ca1DoUe9j8
https://forms.gle/prxhJ73Ca1DoUe9j8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1Ss77dCswKwC6WRWWtVAKd7uT7Ye9QtGQedQIGO4E9JrQHQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf1Ss77dCswKwC6WRWWtVAKd7uT7Ye9QtGQedQIGO4E9JrQHQ/viewform?usp=sf_link




Golden Heart Awards 2024-2025

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO TELL A STORY OR GIVE A DETAILED DESCRIPTION
OFHOWTHENOMINEEWENT whatwouldbeexpectedofany
individual in their position or job. Nominations will not be considered without this information.
This information needs to be specific and detailed.

ALL NOMINATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13th, at the close of the
business day (4 pm). Each person or family may nominate one individual for the award;
however, you may not nominate a member of your own family. Nominations for an entire team
cannot be accepted. The number of nominations submitted for each person does not affect the
likelihood a person will be chosen as a Golden Heart winner. Winners must be in good standing
with the district AND are chosen by an independent reading committee.

THIS ELECTRONIC NOMINATION FORM SHOULD TAKE ABOUT 15-30 MINUTES TO
COMPLETE AND MUST BE COMPLETED IN ONE SITTING. Incomplete nominations will not
be accepted. We cannot accept entries turned in past Friday, December 13th at 4 pm.

It is time to nominate for the 2024 - 2025 Golden Heart Awards!

This prestigious award is for any individual who has "opened their heart" to touch the life of a
Cherry Creek School District student with special needs. This includes, but is not limited to, bus
drivers, teachers, cafeteria workers, paraprofessionals, specials teachers (media, art, P.E.,
music), those in support positions, students, and community employers.

Each person who receives this award has gone "above and beyond" to
support students with special needs who attend Cherry Creek Schools.
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT NOMINATIONS:

ABOVE AND BEYOND

GOLDEN HEART NOMINATION FORM

Winners will be announced in Spring 2025 and Golden Heart Award recipients will be
honored at the Golden Heart Award dinner on Friday, April 11, 2025.

Cherry Creek Schools Special Education Advisory Committee

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GoldenHeart


HEREOrder your spirit wear 



Don't Forget to Order This Year's School
Pictures

ENJOY 10% OFF your order!
CODE: F202410OFF

EXPIRES: July 31, 2025
Redeem Now

Don’t forget to order your FREE
Digital SmileSafe card!

 More about the Smilesafe program here.

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fclick.m.lifetouch.com%252f%253fqs%253d60d57b7750e3e1f10d3ab2a32660aaf5df34d8461b161efaf45536cd3fe3fc4a5f884aecdc05833d45f65ca9bfaa4f23be68c6b7f89797e5%26c%3DE%2C1%2C_kSR9UrRzrLJ1VJUXbOG9K_BF0vix7I_diyF8ceJOGOSEQca-tAvhxd43R3iwHSII_Gwjhnm3O0j8wQMDEzHWUCFOaLSu52AoIOoT-Wa%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cacrocker%40cherrycreekschools.org%7Cabfec05d1d624c1ed53708dce30e9d9e%7C4ad828a4325645ff98eb340195335a83%7C0%7C0%7C638634899111378295%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=C2ZucxLO3QWY%2Fdcc7hhy2Xbhx0hx8kWxXK2hYZI4XjM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fclick.m.lifetouch.com%252f%253fqs%253d60d57b7750e3e1f1d6ca419d698a1fec185379df04b17e5dc1881fbc3cef827db002459db186df45b6620ba004ec86965bf664bfe52588fc%26c%3DE%2C1%2CGoXFceokzRLKrTyh9ESMvb6c9kb5hWKeGwbX33jBihOH5ojsaSY-Z3-gTyBbr7My7dmMdWDHXPpgIb71eAmtM6yovVjiKWi4zv9xRUtjJluZ1Pz2Gw%2C%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cacrocker%40cherrycreekschools.org%7Cabfec05d1d624c1ed53708dce30e9d9e%7C4ad828a4325645ff98eb340195335a83%7C0%7C0%7C638634899111395397%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=llfeqTHbN%2BHZgXX3QBD6JUWIQhxf0ZteQrb9qoN1VeM%3D&reserved=0


We are excited to announce phase 2 of the Altitude legacy
brick project open! This ordering phase will close before

winter break and we do not have a 3rd phase confirmed yet!
Please use the following link below to become a permanent

part of Altitude's history and purchase your brick today!

Questions can be sent to treasurer@altitudeptco.com
*Note, early bird pricing is no longer available.

Click the
brick to
order!

https://www.bricksrus.com/donorsite/altitude


Save the DateSave the Date



Please click HERE to fill out
CCSD’s volunteer application
(if you haven’t already). This

must be filled out each year by
our volunteers.

Calling all dads, grandads, uncles, and other
male father-figures interested in

volunteering!

Please click HERE to sign
up and schedule your
WATCH D.O.G.S. day. 

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/NzU0OmVuLVVT
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclG9yH0nbBoJpD4Bs_OpmXEfeJl2qeZfT7w5M4ctDoSSFmwQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


Giveback Cherry Creek
Volunteer Orientation

December 11, 2024
Educational Services Center

4700 S. Yosemite St
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

9:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Register Here

Join us for our next
session and let us

help you find
your volunteer

pathway!
Click here for more info

giveback@cherrycreekschools.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/15NcpWvmDRRJkN-vfHq0rcjFpwat71vjuaQaZwGNngB4/viewform?ts=65bd5e7a&edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/15NcpWvmDRRJkN-vfHq0rcjFpwat71vjuaQaZwGNngB4/viewform?ts=65bd5e7a&edit_requested=true
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/domain/6135
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/domain/6135








English:  
Please contact Allie Crocker at acrocker@cherrycreekschools.org for support with this resource in
your language.

 Amharic:      እነዝህን መረጃዎችን በተመለከተ በቋንቋዎ ዕገዛን ለማግኘት ከፈለጉ እባክዎን ተሊሌን በዝህ እሜይል ያግኙዋት

thirpa@cherrycreekschools.org.

Arabic: 
أو org.cherrycreekschools@jsebbahi يرجى االتصال بـ (جميعة صباحي أو جاودة العلمي) على (

org.cherrycreekschools@jdajanialami للحصول على الدعم مع هذا المورد باللغة العربية.

Chinese: 

如有需要，请经由 ctaylor9@cherrycreekschools.org 与凯瑟琳•泰勒联系，以您的语言获得此资
源 的支持。 

Hindi: 
अपनी भाषा में इस सं साधन के  समर्नथ के  लिए कृ पया जेम्स रसाइथिी को  
jrasaily@cherrycreekschools.org पर संपकथ करें। 

Korean: 
귀하의 언어로 이 자원에 대한 지원을 원하시면 (리아 리) 에게 (llee6@cherrycreekschools.org) 로 문의
하십시오. 

Nepali: 
कृ पया जेम्स रसाइथिीिाइथ jrasaily@cherrycreekschools.org मा तपाइथको भाषामा यो सं साधनको
सहयोगको िागी सम्पकथ गननहथ ोिा। 

Russian: 
Пожалуйста, обращайтесь к Ларисе Бака по адресу: lbaca3@cherrycreekschools.org для
получения  поддержки с помощью этого ресурса на своём языке. 

Somali: 
Fadlan la xiriir Omar Nur cinwaanka emaylka onur2@cherrycreekschools.org si aad u hesho
macluumaad ku qoran luqadaada. 

Spanish: 
Si necesita ayuda con este recurso en su idioma, póngase en contacto con Ilse Chavez
Maldonado en  ichavezmaldonado@cherrycreekschools.org, Rosa Han en
rhan4@cherrycreekschools.org, Helena  Gognat en hgognat@cherrycreekschools.org o
Monica Pantoja en mpantoja@cherrycreekschools.org.

Vietnamese: 
Vui lòng liên hệ với Thuý Ngọc tại Lchung2@cherrycreekschools.org để được hỗ trợ về tài
nguyên này  bằng tiếng Việt.


